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December 12, 1994 

Bruce Venner, Chief 
Bureau of Federal Case Management 
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
CN-028 
401 E. State Street 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625 

Dear Mr. Venner: 

MAYWOOD AND WAYNE SITES -- REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING ENTERING INTO THE 
FEDERAL FACILITY AGREEMENTS ( 

As stated in your letter of November 7, 1994 to Mr. Les Price (DOE), and in 
subsequent phone conversations, you have indicated that NJDEP is interested in 
exploring it's options for entering into the Federal Facility Agreements (FFA) 
for the Maywood and Wayne sites. As I understand it, one of the primary 
reasons for exploring this option is to secure funding for oversight 
activities conducted by NJDEP for these sites. 

I am enclosing a copy of the Wayne site FFA for your information. This is the 
enforceable document signed by DOE and EPA Region II governing work at the 
Wayne site; the FFA for the Maywood site is very similar to this document. I 
have asked DOE Headquarters for guidance on your letter; by copy of this 
letter I will also solicit input from EPA Region II on this matter. 

I hope this information is useful, and hope to have guidance from DOE 
Headquarters in the near future. In the meantime, if you have any questions 
please call me at (615)576-5724. 

Sincerely, 

/d-w M. colvzT 
Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 

Enclosure 

cc: Angela Carpenter, EPA Region II 
- 
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